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had cost rank cot tent

cusp melt list colt hel

lank dust Set 1 hulk pond

gulp hand lit milk lift

lip lisp rang ramp held
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cusp sop colt rank hulk

list lift mil held lit

gulp lisp Set 2 lip soft

gent hel help melt lamp

cot pond cost rang jump
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lit pond mil melt lank

cusp cot lip had colt

lamp rank Set 3 held guild

dust gent hand hulk sop

help rang gulp jump cost
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gent dust melt colt hulk

rang lip lift ramp help

cot list Set 4 cusp lit

lank tent had mil hand

soft pond rank hel guild
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melt gulp tent guild sop

hand ramp hulk rank mil

jump cusp Set 5 had hel

gent milk lit colt lip

lank lamp pond soft lift

Phonics Unit 9:  Phonics Bingo AR0029 V 2.1

lank cusp ramp jump pond

milk hulk guild hand gent

sop soft Set 6 help rang

gulp melt cost dust lisp

tent mil lamp list lip
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hel lift ramp had cusp

cot dust lit gent lip

milk held Set 7 rang sop

help cost colt mil guild

lisp lank hulk hand melt
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cost hand melt jump guild

ramp lank hel rang lamp

lit cusp Set 8 tent lisp

dust hulk gulp sop cot

colt gent mil held help
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milk cot list hel guild

melt rank gent hulk cusp

tent mil Set 9 lisp hand

lank help held had rang

lit lamp colt gulp lift
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melt hulk hel had colt

lift ramp dust gent rank

rang lit Set 10 lip soft

held lisp lank milk tent

cusp mil cost list sop
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jump mil lisp lip hand

held sop lift gulp guild

hel gent Set 11 lit cot

ramp lank colt help dust

melt hulk tent pond soft
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rank gent rang colt milk

sop pond soft lip hel

guild list Set 12 help jump

gulp cusp lisp tent lift

had cot lamp lit hand
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jump rang rank hel lip

milk lamp mil gent held

colt gulp Set 13 lisp tent

melt hand lift help sop

list hulk soft had cot
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gent lip gulp hel lamp

ramp colt had list held

pond help Set 14 rank jump

guild dust sop lift milk

cost hulk cot cusp rang
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lamp tent lit gent pond

ramp cot hel melt cusp

lip guild Set 15 cost list

colt hand lank lisp hulk

dust rang sop held had

Phonics Unit 9:  Phonics Bingo AR0029 V 2.1

hulk had rank sop melt

hand soft gulp cot mil

rang hel Set 16 pond ramp

jump lank held list lit

lift dust milk lamp gent
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soft ramp lit help pond

dust rang lisp hel jump

mil lamp Set 17 gent had

cot guild colt melt milk

rank lip list hulk tent
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lift pond held rang hand

mil gulp tent lisp cost

cot list Set 18 ramp cusp

dust milk hel lit jump

had sop melt colt lip





Phonics Unit 9:  Phonics Bingo AR0029 V 2.1

cost hand melt soft pond

rang gent cusp gulp had

ramp lisp Set 19 lit dust

lank list sop rank guild

lift lip jump mil hel
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guild lisp rank cot gent

colt milk hulk cost dust

rang melt Set 20 ramp lit

list hel tent help lamp

lift sop gulp mil hand
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lip soft gent lisp hel

cost help rank list had

milk melt Set 21 rang ramp

pond sop dust held cot

cusp lit guild hand mil
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hand milk cost gulp mil

pond guild lip sop gent

lank help Set 22 jump held

cusp lit lisp colt rank

ramp rang tent lift cot
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list milk gent guild lank

had lift held mil cost

lamp pond Set 23 gulp soft

jump hand lip rank hulk

lit help cusp cot colt

Phonics Unit 9:  Phonics Bingo AR0029 V 2.1

list milk cusp lamp pond

gulp colt lisp ramp lit

melt cost Set 24 lip had

hand lank jump soft hulk

hel help held sop tent
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had sop soft mil pond

hulk cusp guild dust gulp

lamp lip Set 25 colt hand

ramp list cot lit held

milk lisp tent lank hel
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lit lamp ramp sop pond

hulk help hel colt rank

gent list Set 26 lip jump

held rang guild soft hand

mil cost had milk cot
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hand hulk melt lit had

pond lip lamp soft sop

help milk Set 27 lift gent

tent rang list gulp cost

rank guild cusp ramp jump
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rang cusp melt hel sop

hulk lift gulp had ramp

pond held Set 28 milk cot

guild lank tent mil cost

hand gent colt rank list
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help hulk rang guild jump

sop cost pond lamp milk

hand had Set 29 mil hel

colt lank cot soft lip

held ramp rank gent list
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hel rang help pond melt

tent colt lip milk held

cot lamp Set 30 lisp soft

jump lit mil list cusp

had gulp cost hulk guild
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held hand colt had rank

pond cusp hel ramp cost

gulp soft Set 31 lisp gent

lamp lift jump lit rang

list hulk milk sop lank
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cusp cost colt milk cot

sop lisp dust hand lit

jump guild Set 32 mil ramp

list pond gent lamp tent

lift help rank held gulp
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ramp rang lit lift jump

lank list held help lisp

pond cusp Set 33 soft had

lamp sop lip cost melt

hel rank colt gent hulk
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guild hand had rang melt

milk hel cusp lift sop

lank jump Set 34 lamp cot

lip held cost list lit

dust tent gulp colt pond
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guild held gulp cusp colt

lit jump lamp list milk

mil ramp Set 35 hulk hand

soft cot lisp lip lift

lank rang dust sop cost
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jump soft cusp lift lisp

hel lip lit gulp gent

rank sop Set 36 colt melt

tent held cot lamp cost

pond lank help milk ramp
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gulp melt jump hand lift

guild pond gent dust soft

milk sop Set 37 had rank

list cost lit hulk lank

colt lamp held hel rang
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jump hand guild ramp rang

rank cusp soft melt lank

sop milk Set 38 help lift

gulp gent cost hulk dust

lip had cot lit held





Phonics Unit 9:  Phonics Bingo AR0029 V 2.1

help ramp dust list colt

cusp hulk guild jump lift

cost lip Set 39 hel lank

had mil held lit hand

soft lamp rank gulp lisp
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hand held dust lift ramp

colt guild lip sop rang

lank soft Set 40 had milk

rank cot lit gent hulk

jump help gulp lamp tent
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lisp rang lip lamp ramp

cot colt pond cusp gulp

jump cost Set 41 tent dust

milk hulk rank gent lank

lit guild hel mil soft
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cot list lift held gulp

cost cusp pond hulk milk

rang soft Set 42 lit help

had hand gent colt hel

sop jump rank lisp dust
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lit melt jump rang cusp

had lift lamp held gent

dust help Set 43 mil rank

hand cost gulp lank cot

soft ramp hulk guild list
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cost rang colt list ramp

had lip lift lit held

hand melt Set 44 gent sop

mil lank cot help lamp

hel guild dust jump hulk
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cot jump lisp had soft

pond lit lift hel guild

help colt Set 45 rang list

lank tent lamp melt lip

cost ramp gulp hulk milk
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soft cusp cost lank lamp

hand help melt gulp tent

colt lip Set 46 milk jump

lisp rank hel had guild

lift mil rang hulk sop
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lit had sop lift lamp

tent rank lip hulk guild

gent dust Set 47 hand gulp

cot cusp milk jump help

soft pond hel lisp rang
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colt held gent soft gulp

list lamp hand cusp mil

lit had Set 48 cost guild

lip lank sop rank pond

jump help hulk hel tent
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